NOTICE FOR THE EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE

The notice serves to extend the closing date for the project/s tabled below which was

scheduled to close as on the date indicated on the below table:

Project name

Contract/Tender number

Closing Date

New Closing Date

ASSESSMENT, VERIFICATION AND
INVESTIGATION OF IRREGULAR,
FRUITLESS AND WASTEFUL
EXPENDITURE

NLM/BTO/AVIIFW/2023/2024

02 May 2024

06 May 2024

All other conditions of the tender remain the same.

Please also visit the municipality website for all addendums (www.ntabankulu.gov.za)

For any further enquiries contaci:

e Technical enguiries Mr. M Mhlifili at 072 736 5108 / mhlifilim@niabankulu.gov.za

e SCM related O. Mdudi at mdudic@ntabankulu.zov.za or 082 786 0772




